INTERNATIONAL INDIAN PUBLIC SCHOOL —RIYADH

31 August 2024 REF :IIPS/PRL/24-25/59

Kindly be informed that the school reopening is rescheduled to Monday, 02 September 2024

due to the ongoing maintenance work. Kindly ensure your ward reaches the school on usual
school timings.

Inconvenience caused in this regard is regretted.

Santhosh V Ptabhakaran
Principal
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